CleYe

Applicants interviewed but not recommended at this time are:
e Stephan Brigidi
e Jeanette Harney

The following individuals who submitted applications to become a Trustee earlier this year,
were invited to once again be considered, but declined were:

e Matthew Benson

e Bethany Foster

e Lynn Smith

e Lane Sparkman

All applications were submitted through the Town’s website and passed on to the Trustees for
review. The vetting of candidates was conducted by a committee of three Trustees: Marie
Knapman (chair), Samantha Faria, and Kasey Feijo. The applications of unsuccessful
candidates will remain on file for two years. Attached is the selection criteria, evaluation rubric,
and conflict of interest approach used by the committee.

We would be happy to answer any questions or concerns you may have.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Al Wroblewski

al@alwroblewski.com
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